
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

Welcome to 2025! We hope that you have all had a great break over the Christmas period with your family 
and friends. 

 

With the start of a new year, we wanted to touch base as a P&C and encourage you all to consider signing up 
for another year as either a member or as a member of our executive team. Due to the changing 
demographic of our school and P&C we would like to see as many new members as possible to ensure that 
we have a range of members from all backgrounds to ensure the needs of every child are being met, no 
matter where they are in their schooling journey. 

 

The P&C is a great opportunity to be a part of the school community and to help support the school and our 
children throughout the year. We would like to encourage everyone to put their hand up for a role no 
matter how big or small as every little bit helps to ensure that the P&C’s resources are utilised to their full 
potential, ensuring a fun filled and successful year for our school and students. Every voice matters and 
being part of the CSDE P&C allows your voice to be heard on a professional platform within the school. 

 

At the next Annual General Meeting all positions will be deemed vacant, allowing anyone to nominate or be 
nominated for all positions within the P&C. If you or someone you know would like to be part of the team 
for 2025, please complete and return the nomination form before the AGM to the email listed. The Annual 
General Meeting will be held on Wednesday 26 March, at 2.00pm via MS Teams. 

 

We look forward to another successful year at Cairns School of Distance Education and also to inviting new 
members to the P&C and to our executive team. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

CSDE P&C Executive team 
pandcexec@cairnssde.eq.edu.au  
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